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Dear Mr. Shemtob! 

I feel the need to express my profound gratitude for the very 
strong support you so generously give to the work of 
colonization in Palestine. As long as our people have such 
excellent sons, we need not be afraid for their future. 
Of course I accept the election to the Board of Trustees with 
thanks and have reported this to Dr. Bension. 

Expressing my deepest appreciation, 
I remain yours, very sincerely,

A. Einstein

Translation courtesy of Helga Hobday.


